
 
Attachment B - Proposed Parking Zone 

 

 
Proposed location for no parking across from Las Lomitas School  
 
Discussion regarding arguments in-favor of the proposed no parking zone:  

1. Neighbors residing directly in front of the school have requested a no parking 
zone in front of their properties to alleviate traffic congestion during morning and 
afternoon pickups.  

2. The school supports a no parking zone proposal as it would increase safety for 
students and parents.  

Discussion regarding arguments opposed to the proposed no parking zone: 
1. Property Owner at 2003 Camino al Lago, requests that the no parking zone not be 

extended to their property.  
2. Property Owners located on the Atherton side and on the west side of the 

Alameda de Las Pulgas have raised the issue that the proposed no parking zone 
would increase spillover parking in front of their driveways.  

Staff’s recommendations: 
1. Recommend a “No Parking Zone” from the Alameda de Las Pulgas to a point just 

short of 2003 Camino al Lago near Barney Avenue.  
2. Las Lomitas School will relocate staff parking to the rear parking lot leaving 

approximately 28 additional parking spaces for public parking in order to reduce 
spillover parking. 

3. Recommend a No Parking Zone in order to facilitate traffic movements on this 
narrow roadway.   
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